September 22, 2011

This is a decision paper

To:				Members of the Hardin County School Board

From:				Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

Subject:			The use of charter bus for an overnight Central Hardin, John
Hardin and North Hardin  FCCLA Cluster Meeting in Atlanta, Georgia

Request:	The Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) are hosting National FCCLA Cluster Meetings across the country this fall.  The Central Hardin, John Hardin and North Hardin Chapters of FCCLA would like to request your permission to attend the November 17-20, 2011 meeting in Atlanta, Georgia.  The students who will attend will get a chance to meet other members from across the country, learn about FCCLA’s national programs, collect new ideas for exciting chapter and community service projects, receive information about career options, and hear national speakers on topics that concern and affect youth.

The schools will be taking members who are responsible and will bring back needed information to the local members that were not able to attend. Advisers will attend as the teacher chaperones.  We will be transported by a chartered coach bus. We hope to share expenses with FCCLA members from Central Hardin High School, North Hardin High School and/or other schools in our region.  The anticipated cost will be $300.00 per student.  The  FCCLA Chapter will raise funds to help reduce the cost for each student.   

This meeting would support Learning Goals 3, 4, and 6.  It would also meet Practical Living/Vocational Studies with Core Content PL-HS-1.1.1, PL-HS-1.1.2, PL-HS-1.1.3, PL-HS-1.1.11, PL-HS-4.1.3 and PL-HS-4.2.2.  Thank you for the encouragement given to our Career and Technical Student Organizations.


Recommendation:		I recommend the board approve the request.

Recommended Motion:	I move that the board approve the request from the Central Hardin, John
Hardin and North Hardin FCCLA to attend the National FCCLA Cluster Meeting in Atlanta, Georgia on November 17-20, 2011 via charter bus. 

